
The Gadsden Flag License Plate has been approved by the Florida Legislature, but in order for the 
plate to be produced, we must pre-sell 3,000 vouchers (Proceeds will directly benefit the Florida 
Veterans Foundation). Once we reach this goal, the plate will be produced and you will be notified 

by the Department of Motor Vehicles that your plate is ready.

Receiving Customer’s Name: _________________________________________________________

Receiving Customer’s Email Address: ___________________________________________________
The voucher will be emailed to the customer

Receiving Customer’s Florida Drivers License #: __________________________________________

Rifle Model: _______________ Rifle Serial #:_______________ Date of Purchase:_______________

Email This Completed Form To: BRETT@DARK-STORM.COM
THANK YOU FOR HELPING TO SUPPORT OUR VETERANS!

FREE Specialty License Plate Voucher
with the Purchase of Any DSI Firearm


